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Dear Parents and Carers,        Tuesday 17th June 2025 

Summer Music Concert 2025 

Sumer Music Concert - Wednesday 9th July, 4.45pm - 6.15pm (approx.) 

This year’s Summer Music Concert will be held in the school’s Main Hall on Wednesday 9th July, 4.45pm – 6.15pm.  

The concert will showcase our Discovery School KS1 and KS2 Choirs, as well as children who learn instruments in 

school.  Children learning the guitar with Mr Mallery; the piano with Mr Copping; wind or brass instruments with 

Mr Milford and the violin with Miss Coles, will perform solo, duets or group pieces in between show-stopping 

songs from both choirs.  Please note that not all musicians will be able to perform at this event, your child’s 

music teacher will confirm whether your child will be playing in the Summer Music Concert.   

All children must wear their school uniform so they look smart and professional for the concert.  Parents and 

wider family are all welcome to attend the concert.  There are no tickets required.  However, please indicate by 

completing the Google form how many audience members there will be in your party so I can plan the space in 

the hall accordingly.  Door will be opened to the audience from 4.30pm. 

Please note that the KS1 Choir should arrive back at school at 4.30 pm.   

Instrumentalists should arrive back at school no later than 4.30pm with their instrument and required music.  If 

your child’s music teacher cannot attend the concert, I will be able to help them tune up their instruments and 

get ready for their performance. 

If you have any queries, please contact me via direct email: jwilce@discovery.kent.sch.uk 
 
I am looking forward to a fantastic summer of live music performances! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Dr. J. Wilce-Cordner 
 
Music Subject Leader 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
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